OTTAWA, July 268th, 1926,

A. W. Merriam, Esq.,
Private Secreeary to the
House of Commons,
OTTA WA,

Dear Mr. Merriam:-

owrs of the 27th enclosi telegram
from R, J. Robb, Hamilton, Ontario, concerning the placing

of pmtmugh nion shops, hae been received.

This work is being feirly distributed
emong Union and Nop-union shops. The Union shops &nd -
labe whigh is ortant and desirable sheuld appear on

.pamphieta for publie distributim is being properly taken
care of, and I e sent an appropriate reply to Mr.
Robb under this ate.

/ Yours sincerely,/
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